
Town of Sanbornton ~ Recreation Commission~ Meeting Minutes 

November 11th, 2013 ~ 7:00 p.m. ~ Town Park 

 
Members: Tracy Wood – Chair, Marc Cray, Heather Goodwin, Joel Smith, Guy Giunta-Selectmen Representative  
 
Attending:  Cray, Goodwin, Smith, Wood and Lonergan 
 
Meeting Minutes: From October 8

th
 , 2013 were read. Motion:  A motion was made by Mr. Smith and seconded by Mr. Cray to 

accept the meeting minutes.  Vote: Affirmative – Unanimous.   

Financials:  Financial sheets that include expenses and revenues were reviewed for the months of July- October.  

Budget July 2014-June 2015: Lonergan noted that the 2014-2015 budget needs to presented to the BOS on Wednesday, December 
18

th
 at the Town Office.  

Gunstock Outreach Program: This year’s lessons will start on January 10
th

 and will continue until February 14
th

. Lessons will start at 
6:30pm. We have twenty Sanbornton students and six students from the Pines. Pat Hughes will be our lead chaperone this year at 
the mountain.  

Before & After School: The program is running more smoothly with the newsletter and new calendar in place. The afternoon game 
schedule is well received by the students. Homework being done is no longer an issue.   

Ice Skating: Lonergan updated that she had contacted other schools inquiring on ice time and received no responses if they were 
offering open skate time to local communities.  

Christmas Social: To be held on Sunday, December 1
st

 at the Town Hall. Moulton’s Band will be preforming. Our new Librarian will 
be reading a story, and there will be cookie decorating and crafts to make.  Santa will be making an appearance to collect those 
Christmas wishes.  

Youth Basketball: This year we will have a 5
th

 &6
th

 grade boy’s team, and a 3
rd

 &4
th   

boys and 3
rd

 & 4
th

 girl’s team. We will not be 
offering a 5

th
 & 6

th
 grade girls team due to lack of numbers. The teams will play area towns and leagues. Lonergan noted that she 

scheduled most home games for Saturdays at the middle school and weeknight games away.  

Next meeting is scheduled for January 14
th

, 2014 at 7:00pm at the Town Park office 

Meeting adjourned at 8:04 p.m.  

Respectfully Submitted: 
 
Juliana E. Lonergan, Coordinator 
These minutes are subject to review and approval of the Recreation Commission. 


